9/16/21, 1:48 PM Guam OPA Mail - Supplemental Ruling Requested

M G ma il Jerrick Hernandez <jhernandez@guamopa.com>

Supplemental Ruling Requested

GPE INC <guampacific@gmail.com> Thu, Sep 16, 2021 at 11:00 AM
To: Jerrick Hernandez <jhernandez@guamopa.com>, "Gumataotao, Emily" <eggumataotao@triton.uog.edu>

Dear OPA,

| am also requesting that UOG place another Invitation for Bid on Air Purifier because the Purifier that they approved
and awarded to the Bidder is not for school use.. Therefore, the health of the students are at risk.

Very Respectfully,
SedfreyM. Linsangan
President

Guam Pacific Enterprise, Inc.
Tel: (671) 649-6994/7/8
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